Our School in the Park is Second to None



Dear Parents and Carers,

The Student Representative Council (SRC) invites all K-6 students to participate in our Crazy Outfit Day fundraiser on **Thursday 4th of July, Week 10**. Please ensure all students wear enclosed shoes and a fun, school appropriate outfit!

The SRC kindly ask you to bring in a gold coin donation to raise money for one of our chosen charities, Stewart House.

Thank you for supporting us to reach our goal.

Kind regards,

Miss Fraser and Miss O'Callaghan SRC Coordinators